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Motion proposed by Samson Osun 
 
 
 
 

 

Motion Title:  
 

Activities Inclusion 

 

The Union Notes: 

The University of Goldsmiths Students’ Union is an 
organisation which prides itself on being inclusive and 

representative. 

Throughout recent years there has been a substantial 
decrease in involvement within the Unions Activities. 

It is important to recognise the underrepresented areas of 
the Student body and there has been a call to address 

this. 

The Activities meeting reached a consensus that it is 
imperative to have Activities represented at a Sabbatical 

level. 

The Union Believes: 

To be a fully representative organisation the Union must 

take seriously the consensus from the Activities meeting. 

If we are to be a stronger and far more engaged Union, 
Activities must be represented at a Sabbatical level to 
ensure the issues are addressed. 

The change will be for representation purposes only and 
will not be an administrative role. 
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The Union Resolves: 

The Sabbatical Campaigns Officers’ title will be changed to 

be known as ‘Campaigns and Activities’ 

The remit will explicitly say that the post is to ‘Represent 

the Activities and not to be an Administrative role’ 

A new working group will be created for this new post 
which will incorporate the Sports Officer, Societies Officer 

and the Volunteers Officer. 

 


